
Kensington Conservation Commission Minutes 

September 14, 2021 

Members Present:  Sydnee Goddard, Bob Gustafson, Joan Skewes, late arrivals Pam Holland and 

Andy Roberts 

 

Call to Order:  7:30 p.m. 

 

1.  Jane and Marco Salvggio, owner of the former SAU property will be deeding 10 acres of their 

land into a conservation easement.  The Commission discussed sample easement language and 

directed them to contact SELT.  

 

2. Trail Committee member discussed potentially dissolving the committee.  Meeting 

requirement are cumbersome.  There are people interested in trail maintenance.   The 

Commission discussed having a Trail Committee member joining the Conservation Commission. 

 

3.  Sydnee discussed a new invasive, Jumping Worms, that consume a destructive amount of  

organic matter.  The are called “Jumping” because of their high activity.  

 

 

4.  Motion made to expend $275.00 from annual administrative budget for New Hampshire 

Association of Conservation Commissions, (NHACC), motion passed.  

 

 Motion made to expend $100.00 from annual administrative budget for Exeter River Local 

Advisory Committee (ERLAC), motion passed. 

 

Motion made to expend $125.00 from annual administrative budget for South East Land Trust 

(SELT), motion passed. 

 

5.  Commission to discuss hunting restrictions on town land at October meeting.  Pam to contact 

Robert Chase about purchasing additional No Hunting Signs. 

 

6.  Heritage Commission interested in joint conservation applications in the future.  

 

7.  August minutes approved as written.  

 

Meeting adjourned 8:40 p.m.  


